Shobnall Primary School



17th November 2016

Dear Parents,

We have been approached by Davidsons Homes to run a competition to help them name the site for the new housing development at the top of Reservoir Road. They have specified that they would like the name to be related to the 'local vernacular and history of the area/site'.

As developments are moving swiftly along they would like to have a name by the end of November. If, as a family, you would like to enter the competition, please fill in the attached slip of paper and post into the competition box, situated outside the office in the entrance to school.

Could all entries please be submitted by Friday 25th November when the School Council will be shortlisting, and will submit the best 3 entries to Davidsons Homes for further consultation and decision-making. This is a very exciting project that we are being involved in and we hope that you will enjoy delving into the past and come up with an original and fitting name. Good luck!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. T. Farrington

Assistant Headteacher

T. Farrington

Davidsons Homes Name the site competition

Name of pupil	Class

I think the new housing development should be called...













